
 
 

 

John Armes – Junior Board Member Candidate 

 

Over the years I have owned three Corvettes and have enjoyed each and 

every one of them.  Cory and I have been members of Cowtown for the past 

year and have had such a wonderful time with fellow members benefitting 

from all the opportunities this club offers.  We have had the pleasure of 

meeting many new friends and look forward to building these relationships 

in the years to come.   

 

Throughout this time, I have been involved in several of the events that 

Cowtown sponsors whether it was helping with charities, working at 

competitions and car shows or relaxing on cruises.  I have enjoyed every one 

of the activities and the effort it takes to make each of them a success.  I am 

proud to be a member of Cowtown and what it represents and in this 

position I will continue to demonstrate the values for which this club stands.   

 

I am very proud to be nominated with two fine individuals and feel that each 

man would represent Cowtown well.  Thank you for your consideration of 

having me serve as a Junior Board Member.  If elected, I will work hard to 

represent Cowtown and all of its members to the best of my ability. 


